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Thursday 19th March 2020 

 

Extended School Closure 

 

I can confirm that Old Warren Primary School will close for all pupils at 1:15pm on Friday 20th 

March. There are no plans to open in the near future.  

 

I believe school is not just a building made of bricks and mortar. Although the physical building 

will be closed we intend to provide your children with ongoing education in these difficult time. 

This will take place in two ways. 

 

 

1 Online Learning Platforms   (Begins on Monday) 

Teachers will set home learning tasks through learning platforms. The tasks will be 

specifically allocated to individual pupils in each year group. 

 

 SEE SAW APP 

Contains cross curricular activities of work for all age groups. This APP can also be used 

to communicate with your child’s teacher.  

 

https://www.purplemash.com  

 Contains cross curricular modules of work for all age groups. 

 

 https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/login 

 Contains maths online games, work sheets and activities. 

 

Pupils will be issued with an individual code to access purple mash and active learn. These 

codes will be available in their home learning pack.  

 

Details of homework tasks will be placed onto the SEE SAW app or Dojo. This will take 

place daily. 

 

Teachers will respond to any queries through normal school hours. (9am to 3pm) Homework 

will not be set during the Easter holidays or public bank holidays.  

 

 

    2 Pupil Home Learning Packs 

Pupils will be provided with a basic pack of homework activities and codes to access the 

platforms. The pack may include text books, library books and resource sheets. It is not 

practical to provide extensive work in the pack. The main way of your child accessing 

homework activities will be through online learning.  

 

Packs will be available from 1:15pm on Friday in the school hall. The packs will be left on 

tables in the school hall. Teachers will not be available to discuss the contents to avoid 

further social contact.  

https://www.purplemash.com/
https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/login


If you are unable to collect a pack, they will also be available from 10am on Monday 23rd 

March in the school hall. (School is closed for all pupils) 

 
 

Contacting The Principal 

Please feel free to contact me by email. I will endeavour to answer any concerns or queries you 

may have. 

 

scampbell804@c2kni.net 

 

I will also to continue to update parents through the school website and school Facebook page. 

 

http://www.oldwarrenps.com 

 

 

A Brighter Future 

I look forward to the day when we all return to school in brighter, happier times.  

 

Stay safe! 

 

Mr S Campbell 

Principal 
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